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From: Rod Glenn-Smith <rod@adf.org.au>

To: "kylie.jenkins@parliament.vic.gov.au" <kylie.jenkins@parliament.vic.gov.au>
Cc: Cameron Britt <Cameron.Britt@adf.org.au>

Date: 30/08/2011 07:51 AM

Subject: RE: Call for submissions for the Inquiry into Motorcycle Safety

Hi Kylie,

Thank you for the opportunity for the Australian Drug Foundation (ADF) to comment on the terms of
Reference — Inquiry into Motorcycle Safety.

Through the ADF’s Good Sports program safe transport strategies, as well as appropriate bar
management strategies are included within the program. According to research for every level
clubs’ achieve, there’s a:

e 15% drop in short-term risky drinking;

e 14% drop in long-term risky drinking;

e 20% drop in risky drinking on match days.

"As aresult -
e There’'s an 8% drop in drink driving risk for every season a club is involved with the Good
Sports program; and
e The number of estimated drink drivers goes down for every level of Good Sports
accreditation.

Should you deem it relevant, the ADF is happy to brief you further on the range of Road Safety
activities — both within Victoria as well as other States and Territories.

Please contact me via the options below.
Regards,
Rod

Rod Glenn-Smith

Good Sports Victorian and South Australian State Manager
Australian Drug Foundation

409 King Street

West Melbourne VIC 3003

p: 039278 8113

m: 0425 812 414

w: www.adf.org.au
WWW.goodsports.com.au
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